

Dear Lyndon,

I wanted to write to you to commend you on the work of your company at Northbridge oval installing the new playing field.

In particular I wanted to comment on my observations the other week after significant rainfall. In Northbridge on the 20th, 21st & 22nd July we recorded 285mm of rain. The place was literally under water as I was leaving work on the Friday evening and it was still raining. There would have not been a single sporting field open for play in the coastal areas of Sydney for the entire weekend.

As I was leaving work I noticed there was a soccer match being played on the oval. With so much rain I found it hard to believe even a synthetic field would be fit for play. I walked over to see what sort of condition the pitch was in and if in fact thee game was being played under waterlogged conditions. To my surprise the field was in pristine condition with a firm surface under foot.

Anyway I just wanted to let you know what a wonderful result your company has achieved with the work at Northbridge oval.

Malcolm Harris Course Superintendent Northbridge Golf Club.